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From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>
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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0570 

Name 
Jill Thompson  

Address 
6505 Hawkins Gate Road 
1, La Plata, MD 29646 

Phone 

Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I support science. Science does not support the wearing of masks to slow/stop the spread. I’m concerned about my health, the 
health of my children and the health of my students. As a teacher, the filthy masks that the children wear day in and day out are not 
helping to keep them safe and healthy. They are full of germs and bacteria because they are not properly washed or changed. I have 
been shopping for necessary items out of Charles county and even in Virginia to avoid wearing a mask. I am no longer attending my 
church because 5 days a week of mask wearing is 5 days too much, and will not add another day to my children’s inability to breath 
fresh air. I struggle breathing when masked and teaching. My students are not seeing my facial expressions and are losing/have list 
the ability to appropriately interact with one another. They are emotionally 2-3 years behind due to the lockdowns and mandates. 
We are actively looking for a new home outside of Charles county due to the extreme measures of authority that seems to be the 
normal these days in Charles county. I am against all forms of government overreach, and will no longer support businesses in 
Charles county if this is passed.  
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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